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Dear Ms Brockis 
 

Planning Act 2008 (as amended) s102A and 102B 

 
Application by Norfolk Vanguard Limited for an Order Granting Development 

Consent for the Norfolk Vanguard Offshore Wind Farm Project 

 

Request under s102A of the Planning Act 2008 
 

Thank you for your request to become an Interested Party, submitted on 3 April 2019.  

On the basis of the information provided, the Examining Authority has decided that, 
should the Order sought by the application be made, you might be entitled to make a 

relevant claim. You are therefore within Category 3 as defined in s102B(4). The 

acceptance of this request to become an Interested Party should not be taken as an 

indication that compensation will be awarded, it is instead an acknowledgment of your 
interest in making a potential claim. 

 

This letter therefore constitutes notification that you have become an Interested 
Party. 

 

A copy of this letter is being sent to the Applicant and published on the project page 
of the National Infrastructure Planning website. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Karen Ridge 
 

Lead Member of the Panel of Examining Inspectors 
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This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
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